
Pham, Bo

From: Pham, Bo
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2010 6:09 PM
To: Eccleston, Charles
Subject: RE: Status - Salem/Hope Creek

Charles,

Can you please provide a more complete picture of the status for me, i.e., where are the rest of the chapters?
I thought chapters 1, 3, 6, and 7 were complete, but I haven't seen any of it. Please put them on the shared

drive so I can access them as they progqress. I've been asking for this to make the review process a lot
smoother.

Also, looking ahead at the calendar, when are you expecting to get the DSEIS in its entirety?
Thanks.

Bo Pham
Chief, Projects Branch 1
Division of License Renewal

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-8450

From: Eccleston, Charles
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2010 5:06 PM
To: Pham, Bo
Subject: Status - Salem/Hope Creek

Bo here's the status on Salem/Hope Creek.

I've been putting some pressure on AECOM to speed things up. Chapter 2 is nearing completion, it should be
ready for delivery to me the end of this week.
Also, AECOM plans to have sections 4.9.2-4.9.5 to me on Friday.

Charles H. Eccleston
Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Licensing Renewal, Project Manager
301.415.8537
charles.eccleston@nrc.gov
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